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Circular 040-2022            

 27 May 2022  

 
Dear Residents, 
 
Winter Grass cutting: 
 
As we move into winter it is evident that the grass is not growing as fast anymore and we can start 
moving to mowing of lawns every second week only. 
 
Should you however want your lawn mowed every week during winter, please contact Marius 
Viljoen to put you on the schedule for weekly mowing of your lawn. 
 
The gardeners will start their winter programme from next week and will use extra time to start 
clearing the greenbelt of reeds and tall grass. 
 
Regards 
 

 
 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 
 
 
 
 
 


